
Alerts

Warning: Malicious email purporting to be

from the SRA

9 November 2022

A malicious email was sent at 10.36 on 9 November appearing to be

from the SRA.

What is the scam?

It has come to our attention that a malicious email was sent this morning

(9 November) at 10.36 appearing to be from the SRA.

What should I do?

Please delete the email. If you followed links and provided your

username and password, you should reset your password immediately.


